
Minutes of the Thetford Conservation Commission – March 28, 2012 at 7:15 PM 
Present: Li Shen, Amy McElroy, Bob Pulaski, Ann Lavanway, Skip Sturman, Eric Pyle, Connie Snyder 
Absent: Jason Berard, Libby Chapin 
Guests: None 
 

1. The minutes from March 14th were approved as amended. 
2. Discussed the draft of Thetford Conservation Commission comments on the Trails Master Plan.  

The Commission approved the comments document as amended.  Li will send it to the 
Selectboard after incorporating the latest changes. 

3. Upcoming events:  
Tom Wessels will give a talk in Thetford on April 26.  The location has not been determined.  
Tom Wessels’ fee is $400 plus mileage, and we may have a fee to rent a space for the event.  
West Fairlee has committed $150.  We need to have some posters made.  Li offered to design a 
poster.  The Commission approved spending $200 for the Tom Wessels talk.  Skip will be 
contacting Corinth to find out what their contribution will be. 

 
George Clark will lead a bird walk on May 19.  He will not charge a fee. 

 
4. Skip is setting up a Crown Jewel walk on the O’Hurley property for either June16, 17, 23, or 24. 
5. UVLT report from Connie.  Sanborn Road conservation is expected to be done in June. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 pm. 

 
Reminder that Commission members should let Li know ahead of time if they cannot attend 
Conservation Committee meetings, so that she can plan accordingly. 

 
Our next meeting is April 11. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Amy McElroy 


